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UNESCQ’s World Heritage Committee published a report on 22 July 2021 confirming the
following:

If the outcome of Save Stonehenge legal challenge does not prevent the current the A303
Stonehenge scheme being implemented, consideration will be given to placing Stonehenge,
Avebury and Associated Sites on the List of World Heritage in Danger next year.

| believe the UNESCO WHC report was submitted to National Highways but this did not result in
any changes whatsoever to the A303 proposal.

Alongside the desecration of a uniquely important historical site, the A303 plan completely
disregards all environment considerations. It is based on the 1960s mode of thinking - that more
roads relieve congestion. We have 50 years of evidence that traffic grows to fill any new road
space.

| urge you to respond appropriately to the legal challenge from the Save Stonehenge group and
the World Heritage committee report, and oblige national highways to pay full regard to their
well-founded concerns.
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